
Get ready for the annual School Workforce Census on 5th November 

 
Useful information to help you prepare and submit your statutory return to the SWC team 

(maintained schools) or directly to the DfE (academies) 

 

 

The School Workforce Census pages on Kelsi have links and information including – 

 

• Changes since the last census 

• Links to the DfE guidance and analysis 

• Contact Information 

• Useful documents 

• Sending test files before the census 

• Information for Academies 

 

 

 

 

The School workforce census (SWC) is an annual statutory requirement set by the Department for 

Education. It is a collection of data about each member of teaching and support staff working in local 

authorities, local authority-maintained schools and academies. 

 

The next census will take place on Thursday 5th November 2015 and maintained schools will have 

until Friday 13th November 2015 to upload their file to the SWC team via the secure method of 

Perspective Lite. 

 

Our SWC pages on Kelsi have useful links and information to help you fulfill your statutory obligation.  

The pages also contain information about changes that the DfE have made to the census since last year 

which you will need to be aware of and if you are an EIS (SIMS) customer there is also information 

about their SWC seminars and information notices (you will need to be a customer to log into these 

items). 

 

Maintained schools will be able to submit a test file to the SWC team from Thursday 8th October via 

the secure method of Perspective Lite.  Sending a test file will give schools the chance to correct any 

issues that are highlighted when we load it into the DfE’s test website (Collect).  If you do decide to 

send a test census then please email us at SWC@kent.gov.uk to let us know so we can look out for it 

in Perspective Lite but please do not send it before the 8th October. 

 

If you are an academy or will be converting to academy status before the 5th November then please 

refer to the Kelsi SWC academy information page.  You will not be able to submit your SWC file to 

the SWC team and these pages have useful links and contact information to help you. 

 

 

SWC Team 
 

SWC@kent.gov.uk 

http://www.kelsi.org.uk/school-management/data-and-reporting/schools-workforce-census
http://www.kelsi.org.uk/school-management/data-and-reporting/schools-workforce-census/annual-autumn-census
http://www.eiskent.co.uk/
https://www.klz.org.uk/CookieAuth.dll?GetLogon?curl=Z2FcollaborationZ2FeiscustzoneZ2FsimsZ2FcensusZ2F_layoutsZ2FWopiFrame.aspxZ3FsourcedocZ3DZ2FcollaborationZ2FeiscustzoneZ2FsimsZ2FcensusZ2FSchoolWorkforceCensusZ2F15-E091Z2520SchoolZ2520WorkforceZ2520CensusZ25202015Z2520Seminars.pdfZ26actionZ3DdefaultZ26SourceZ3DhttpsZ253AZ252FZ252FwwwZ252EklzZ252EorgZ252EukZ252FcollaborationZ252FeiscustzoneZ252FsimsZ252FcensusZ252FPagesZ252FSchoolZ252DWorkforceZ252DCensusZ252EaspxZ26DefaultItemOpenZ3D1&reason=0&formdir=12
https://www.klz.org.uk/CookieAuth.dll?GetLogon?curl=Z2FcollaborationZ2FeiscustzoneZ2FsimsZ2FcensusZ2FPagesZ2FSchool-Workforce-Census.aspx&reason=0&formdir=12
mailto:SWC@kent.gov.uk
http://www.kelsi.org.uk/school-management/data-and-reporting/schools-workforce-census/schools-workforce-census-for-academies
http://www.kelsi.org.uk/school-management/data-and-reporting/schools-workforce-census/school-workforce-census-contacts-for-academies

